From: Greta Bever 
Sent: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 10:42 AM
To: Greta Bever
Subject: RE: Travel request

Steve,

I attended the ISLAC meeting in Springfield, IL on 9/4/14 and was reimbursed for travel ( 42$ Amtrak) and Hotel Room ( 59.14$) by the state.

Greta Bever

From: Greta Bever 
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 10:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve (Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org)
Subject: Travel request
Importance: High

Steve, 

This is disclosure of official City business travel for me to attend the Illinois State Library Committee Systems meeting. The conference is sponsored by the State of Illinois and presents a program dealing with issues relevant to public library systems.  The conference is in Springfield  on Thursday, September 5th.

Expenses to be incurred during my stay include lodging, and rail transportation. These costs will be paid by the State.  I apologize for the late notice. I had expected to attend via video conference but apparently a signature on an official document as representative for the system will be needed.

Thank you, 

Greta Bever

Assistant Commissioner

Central Library Services

